
Dated July 29th, 2021 

Notice of Construction 
County of Peterborough 

Retaining Wall Replacement 
County Road 4 

Please be advised that the retaining wall replacement on County Road 4 within the Township of Douro-Dummer near the 
intersection of Maryvale Road, will commence the week of August 16th, 2021 and is to be completed by September 3rd, 
2021. Work will consist of the removal and replacement of the existing timber retaining wall, as shown in diagram below. 

County Road 4 will remain open with temporary day flagging operations. Drivers should expect delays within the 
construction limits of the project. Please note that the above start date of the construction may be subject to change due 
to weather constraints and other factors. Every effort will be made by the County to keep the Township of Douro-Dummer 
and residents informed of any significant changes. 

750 mm dia.
CSP

The County realizes that the construction work will be disruptive and will complete the work as quickly and efficiently as 
possible. Drivers are asked to exercise additional caution for pedestrian, cyclist and worker safety. 

Please circulate this notice to interested parties within your respective agencies. We apologize for any inconvenience 
during the construction period and thank you for your patience. 

If you have any questions concerning this project, please contact the following individuals: 

Ms. Kendra Reid, P.Eng. 
Engineering & Design 
County of Peterborough 
310 Armour Road 
Peterborough, ON   K9H 1Y6 
Phone: (705) 775-2737 x 3202 
Fax: (705) 749-2551 
Email: kreid@ptbocounty.ca  

Mr. Cody Long 
Inspector / Municipal Designer 
Engage Engineering Ltd. 
171 King Street – Suite 120 
Peterborough, ON   K9J 2R8 
Phone: (705) 775-0427 x 214 
Email: cody@engageeng.ca 

If you require this information in an accessible format, please contact Elizabeth King at eking@ptbocounty.ca 
or 705-775-2737 extension 3100.


